
From: Melson, Valerie <valerie.melson@dph.ga.gov>  
Sent: Monday, May 8, 2023 10:35 AM 
To: Carlette Davidson <cdavidson@lamarcountyga.com> 
Subject: RE: Board Appointment  

 
Good Morning Carlette,  
 
I have spoken to Dr. Woodall and he would like to continue serving on the Lamar County Board 
of Health. His current term ends June 2023. We would like for the County Commissioners to 
reappoint him to serve again for another six year term. 
 
Thank You  
 

Valerie Melson 
Executive Assistant/BOH Liaison 

District 4, Georgia Department of Public Health 
301 Main Street/ LaGrange, GA 30240 
PHONE 706-298-7727/ CELL 706-415-6297 / FAX 762.888.8022 
valerie.melson@dph.ga.gov  

district4health.org 
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